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Friday 12th November 2021

Covid
There have been no new Covid cases since half term, consequently some of the precautions that 
we have introduced over the last few weeks having been stepped down. Children will have the 
same playtimes as each other and next week assemblies will be re-introduced. If circumstances 
change we will act accordingly.

Remembrance Day
The whole school observed a minutes silence at 11am in remembrance of the fallen. Throughout 
the day the children have been learning more about remembrance.
Thank you to everyone who donated to the poppy appeal. We will let you know how much was 
raised once we get the amount confirmed.

School Photographers
We have had our new school photographers in this week. They spent the day with us and were 
very professional, putting the children (and staff) at ease. We are expecting them to be a very high 
standard. The proofs should be with us towards the end of next week. We are hoping to have 
them back around May to take class and sports photographs.

Winter Market
Preparations are under way for Winter Market which will be taking place on Friday 26th

November. More details will follow shortly.

Mr Matthews

Children in Need 
Friday 19th November

Mad Hair & Crazy Socks (Uniform please)

£1 donation (via school money)

Christmas Jumper Day 
(uniform on the bottom half)

Friday 10th December - £1 donation

P.E. –Extra layers!
A reminder for children –now that the weather is getting colder please make sure you have extra layers 
for PE when it is outside. Dark tracksuits are advisable for the winter months.

Our Value this half term if Responsibility

It only takes a tiny spark to start a forest fire. Your tongue is like that spark. You can use it to give
thanks to god or to spread lies and gossip about another person.
James 3:5b-6a

http://www.st-laurenceprimary.com/


Diary Dates

November
19th Children in Need - £1 via School Money 

Mad Hair & Crazy Socks (school uniform)
26th Winter Market – subject to change
27th Y5/Y6 Football Competition – Shrewsbury Town

December
7th KS1 Nativity – PROVISIONAL - To be confirmed
8th KS1 Nativity – PROVISIONAL - To be confirmed
9th Pantomime – Yr 1 – Yr 6 - Jack & the Beanstalk 
9th Reception Nativity (AM) – PROVISIONAL - To be 

confirmed
9th Reception class Pantomime – Snow Queen (PM)
10th Christmas Jumper Day - £1 via School Money 

(uniform on the bottom half)
14th School Christmas Lunch – please book online by 26th

November
16th Christmas Carol Concert -1.30 -2.30pm – To be 

confirmed
17th School closes at 3.30pm

January
4th SCHOOL RE-OPENS 

(Tuesday is NOT a PD day as previously advertised)

Thursday 11th November

Christmas Lunch Tuesday 14th December



Dress Down Day - Thursday 25th November 2021

Due to the popularity of last year’s Christmas hamper raffle we are planning to run one 

again this year. We are planning to sell the raffle tickets via school money and hopefully 

offer some fantastic hampers as prizes.

We will be holding a dress down day on Thursday 25th November. Children may come to 

school in their own clothes and all we ask for is a donation towards the hamper allocated to 

your child’s class.

Please send donations with your child on Thursday 25th November.

Nursery & Reception - Santa’s Sack

(Craft activities; pens. Pencils, paper, glitter, glues. Small toys, 

games)

Year 1 & 2 - ‘It’s Christmas’

(Crackers, mince pies, stollen, crisps, stockings, chocolates, sweets)

Year 3 & 4 ‘Pamper Hamper’

(Face masks, bubble bath, shower gel, face hair & body products)

Year 5 & 6 – ‘Night In’

(Popcorn, crisps, drinks, chocolate, everything that makes a good 

night in!)

School Staff  - ‘Christmas Lunch’ Food Hamper

If you would like to send in anything that is alcoholic, please pass to a member of staff and 

not via your children. Please check the dates on anything fresh as it may lead to items being 

wasted.

Raffle tickets will cost £1 a strip and will be available on line from Monday 22nd November. 

Everyone will be allocated two strips however please ring the school office if you would like 

more.

Thank you for your continued support.

Friends of St Laurence’s School


